
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 22/05/2025 1:46:28 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

22/05/2025

MS Emma Grose
15 Clifford AVE
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am strongly opposed to this application for a Macdonald’s development. Due to negative
impact on traffic in an already heavily congested area. Noise issues for local residents and an
addition to already heavily populated junk food area! (KFC’s queues are consistently bad and
impact
Traffic flow on the opposite corner! We don’t need any more junk food!




